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To : Edgar Figueroa CEO Wi-Fi Alliance 
IEEE 802.11 would like to request the Wi-Fi Alliance for a copy of the Wi-Fi Direct training slides for use within an IEEE 802.11 Study Group regarding the topic of “Infrastructure Service Discovery (ISD)”.

The new IEEE 802.11 ISD Study Group is addressing Infrastructure Service Discovery protocols for IEEE 802.11.  IEEE 802.11 members, within this study group, have recognised that there may be a potential overlap with technical solutions developed by Wi-Fi Direct.
To perform some analysis and due diligence, IEEE 802.11 requests that a copy of the Wi-Fi Direct training slides be formally passed to IEEE 802.11, to allow this study group to analyse that technical solution and determine whether duplication of work can be potentially avoided.  This could also be considered to be a gap analysis.
For your reference, IEEE P802.11-2007 is the current version of the IEEE 802.11 Standard.
Please contact myself as chairman of the IEEE 802.11 Working Group together with the IEEE 802.11 ISD SG Chair, Stephen McCann, with any questions.

Best Regards,

Bruce Kraemer
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Abstract





This document is a new liaison to Wi-Fi Alliance regarding a request for a copy of the Wi-Fi Direct training slide to analyse whether that technical solution is relevant to the work of the new IEEE 802.11 Infrastructure Service Discovery Study Group (ISD SG.)
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